
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

As you are aware, we have been selling uniform at the school for many years. However, as 

our school grows, we are finding ourselves short of space! As uniform takes up a lot of 

storage, we have made the decision to outsource our uniform to an external supplier, 

Uniform Direct. 

 

We still have LOTS of uniform in stock and will be selling it in school until everything has gone. 

However, as we run out of sizes, we will not be replacing them and at that point will redirect 

you to Uniform Direct for you to purchase online. Please contact school to double check that 

we have your size in stock before making purchases on Squid/via the school bank account. 

 

Please continue to come to us first as we need to clear our stock. 

 

More information about Uniform Direct is below but If you have any queries, please do not 

hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Mrs V Farr 

Head Teacher 



 


